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Meath Volunteer Centre is in the process of setting up a face to face befriending service in Co
Meath to help combat loneliness.         We have a free event on the 28th of June at the
Ardboyne Hotel Navan and we would like to invite interested people to attend. We especially
want to hear from people that may benefit from such a service, their families and of course from
professionals with an interest in this area.      I have
attached a flyer for your information and ask that you please forward to anyone that you think
may be interested in attending.
 
 
 
We hope to hear from you
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